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Dear friends, please take the time to read the petition of fellow photographers and filmmakers
whose right to photograph in public space is threatened by a new set of rules currently under
consideration in New York City. The petition calls for the city to dismiss the regulations and hold
a new public hearing so that the community has a saying in the shaping of the new policies. We
invite you to sign the petition and show your support on this very important issue. We invite
everyone to participate, no matter where you live, since it is an issue that affects us all, even as
tourists.

  

  

www.pictureny.org/petition/index.php
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